
 

Robin Hood Primary School  

Year 5 Newsletter – Friday 12th November 2021 

Homework and spellings 

This week, the children have received their home learning on paper - an English task and a 

Maths activity.  

Just a reminder again, each Monday, the children will come home with an activity based on 

a spelling rule which they need to return to school the following Monday. Each Monday, the 

children will be tested on 5 statutory unseen words and 5 words which adhere to the 

following weeks rule.  

This week’s spelling rule ‘ei’ words pronounced ‘ee’ e.g. receipt, deceit, deceive etc.  

Statutory spellings- Determined, Develop, Dictionary, Disastrous and Embarrass 
 

Reading at Home 

This year, all children will record their reading on our new virtual reading log: Go Read. 

This can be accessed via any device, which allows access to the internet, including mobile 

phones. All children are expected to log a minimum of 4 entries each week. Please check 

your child’s planner for their Go Read log in details. 

For support, please watch this video: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4HWKnR6PIC8 
 

PE 

Our PE days will be on a Tuesday (outdoor) and Friday (indoor – for 5SQ only as 5KM go 

swimming on Thursday instead). 5KM’s final swimming session is Thursday 9th December. 

5SQ will begin their swimming sessions after Christmas (more details to follow) until Easter.  
 

English 

Next week, the children will begin to explore diary features in preparation for writing diary 

entries inspired by our class novel: The Boy at the Back of the Class.  
 

Maths 

In maths, children will explore multiplying and dividing numbers by 10, 100 and 1000.  
 

Anti-Bullying day/week 

Next week is Anti-bullying week! On Monday, children can come into school wearing odd 

socks if they wish; this shows how we are all unique! On Friday, there will be a bun sale. 

Children can bake or buy buns to bring into school to sell. Children can bring in 50p in to 

buy them; half the money will be given to Children in Need and the other half will go to 

other charities.  

Have a lovely weekend,  

Miss McMahon and Miss Quirke 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4HWKnR6PIC8

